MILBORNE ST ANDREW NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN WORKING PARTY



MEETING HELD ON 3rd July 2018 IN THE HOUSE OF SUE CHERRY – 6.45 pm

No 44 extra

- Present: Sue Cherry SG, Ronald Hogg RH, Michael Hopper MH, Richard Macnair RM, and Jo Witherden JW (Sue Gould SG arrived after previous commitments)
- 2. Apologies received from: Dave Gould DG and Pam Shults PS
- 3. Constitution no conflict of interest based on content of meeting
- 4. Response to application for planning for Blandford Hill North by D Wyatt Homes. JW has outlined a response following request from the Parish Council. Small amends were noted, and overall statement agreed to be forwarded to the Parish Clerk.
- 5. Consultation of the Draft Report.
 - Each section was reviewed, outstanding issues were identified and working group members
 were allocated a quick turnround on the answers. This will be forwarded to the Parish
 Council, and other relevant authorities to allow enough time for informed discussion at the
 next Parish Council meeting, where it will be presented.

Date of next meeting—12/07/2018 @ 7:00 p.m. VH Committee Room (tbc)